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To: employees <employees@cnu.edu>

| am pleased to welcome Stephen Campbell as the University’s new Chief
Information Officer.

Stephen comes to us from Plymouth State University in New Hampshire where he
served as Assistant Vice President and Chief Information Officer. Prior to

his tenure at Plymouth State, he served as Director and Chief Technologist

at The Rochester Institute of Technology and as Master Sergeant and Senior
Technologist for the United States Air Force. Stephen brings over 30 years

of varied experience in the information technology field.

Stephen earned a Master of Science in Information Technology and a Master of
Business Administration from the Rochester Institute of Technology and a
Bachelor of Science in Information Systems Management from the University of
Maryland.

Please join me in welcoming Stephen to CNU.

William L. Brauer

Executive Vice President
Christopher Newport University

1 University Place

Newport News, Virginia 23606-2998
Phone: (757) 594-7040

Fax: (757) 594-7864

Website: www.cnu.edu
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